St Berteline's Church of England (Aided) Primary School

Norton Lane, Norton, Runcorn WA7 6QN Tel.719847 Fax. 755318

St Bert's News

Website www.stbertelines.org.uk

29th January 2018

Family Worship

This week's Family Worship will be led by Imran Kotwal. Imran is a Muslim visitor who will be sharing some facts about his faith and highlighting some of the similarities which exist between Christianity and Islam. Please open up discussions with your child on this subject.

Please stay for tea and coffee in the staff room afterwards.

Dates for your Diary

Our Year 2 children will be sharing their memories of Tattenhall next Tuesday 6th February 2018. All welcome.

Talkshop

There will be a Talkshop on 6th February 2018 following the Tattenhall Assembly. This is an opportunity to discuss school life with Mrs Barron.

SATS MEETING
DUE TO UNFORSEEN
CIRCUMSTANCES THE
SATS MEETING
SCHEDULED FOR TODAY
29TH JANUARY HAS BEEN
CANCELLED. IT HAS BEEN
RESHEDULED FOR MONDAY
5TH FEBRUARY 2018.
SORRY FOR ANY
INCONVENIENCE CAUSED.

Tuck Shop

The Tuck Shop will be open on Thursday of this week selling Geo Bars at 40p.

Norton Lodge

Some of Mrs O'Neil's class will be visiting Norton Lodge this Thursday 1st February 2018. We hope they enjoy their afternoon.

Update on Mrs Dix

Some good news in that Mrs
Dix has been told that she can
return to work. We expect to
see her on Thursday fighting
fit and raring to go!

Art Exhibition

St Bert's

school, as well as other Halton schools, are taking part in an art exhibition. Art work designed by the children focussing on the theme of "One Family" will be displayed in the Shopping City, Runcorn from Monday 5th February

2018 - Friday 23rd February

2018. Why not take a look?

The Brindley

On Tuesday 27th February 2018 some of our Year 6 children will be performing at The Brindley along with other Halton schools. Tickets for the performance become available tomorrow and can be purchased at The Brindley Box Office/Website for £3.00 (there may be a booking fee) per person. Tickets last year

sold out very quickly. If you would like to be in the audience then please contact The Brindley or check out their website.

Dinner Money

There are quite a few outstanding monies for school dinners. Can we please ask parents to send into school dinner money asap in an enveloped marked with your child's name and teacher. Please note cheques are to be made payable to Halton Borough Council. Thank you.

Parking!!

Can we please ask the owner of the car registration no. EJ65 YUV to refrain from parking across the 'Keep Clear' sign by the green gate leading to the lane. Thank you

Quote of the Week

It takes more than one colour to make a rainbow. When you learn to appreciate the difference in people, you will find it all contributes to the whole picture.

Philippians 2:2-3

Prayers

Our prayers and thoughts this week are for Mrs
Wroe's Father. We hope his operation goes well and that he soon begins to feel better.

God Bless!